
Sunshine Orchard
Christmas greetings update

God has again provided the funds needed for the 100 acres, 
this time we are able to make the final payment!

We are in awe of God’s mercy and realize that He is in charge.
He allows us to stand on our tip toes, He brings us to our 

knees.
 In faith we have to hold on to His promises, then He delights 

in proving His ability to provide.
We have moved forward in faith, we have seen His hand at 

work repeatedly, in awe we stand gazing at the simple means 
He uses His wonders to perform.

In awe we watch as He has chosen to use such useless vessels 
such as ours, and we are moved to tears, weeping as again 

sacrifices are made by His children.



Again individuals unknown to us, unexpectedly gave, of what 
we are sure could have furnished many needs and wants of 

their own...
At times it was from a divine appointment, or from someone 
who God had laid the burden of praying, giving, sharing or 

spreading the need.
We would like to extend a huge thanks to those who have 

contributed through prayers and or means.
And an especial thank you to the members and friends of the 
Cle elum church in Washington State as most of the donations 
for this final payment came from your love and efforts, and it 
was all inspired from an eleven year old boy who a couple of 
years ago took on the burden of the “orphans” on the Thai- 

Burma border.
Anson shared his burden with those willing to listen, his 

family was supporting him in this and sacrificially has joined 
him in helping us provide for the children’s needs.

Thank you all so very much!
from all of us at Sunshine Orchard


